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2014 Christmas & New Year’s Day Holiday Schedule 

In observance of the holidays our office will be closed December 25 and January 1. Collection will 
be delayed by one day the remainder of the week.  

Early Closures Wednesday, Dec. 24 and Dec. 31  

• Customer Service -  5:00  

 

Holiday Trees - Free Collection/Drop Off  
Single Family with Automated Collection: Free holiday tree collection is provided during the two-week 
period following Christmas Day, beginning Monday, Dec. 29th through Friday, Jan.9th.  

Holiday trees are picked up in a special collection truck, not the regular automated truck. 

. Have trees out by 7 a.m.  

. Remove stand and all decorations. 

. Do not put trees in a plastic bag. 

. All trees larger than six-feet must be cut-in-half.  

. Flocked trees are not recyclable, and therefore, are not eligible for the free collection.  

. Flocked trees may be disposed of in the regular trash container or by scheduling a 
bulky item pickup. 

 

Multi-Family with Bin Service: 

Large volume multi-family customers with bin service are encouraged to rent a roll-off to 
recycle holiday trees. We are offering a discounted rate for green waste roll-offs during the 
months of December and January. Smaller complexes may instruct residents to place 
trees off to the side of the bin for collection, NOT in front or in the bin. (Same regulations 
as single-family apply.) 

 

Drop-Off at Our Anaheim Facility – (January 10-31, 23) – 1131 N. Blue Gum Anaheim, CA 

We will offer FREE drop-off at our facility, to accommodate residents in our service cities 
that may have missed their tree collection opportunity. Residents may drop-off their tree at 
the green waste roll-off located in the north/east employee parking lot at Blue Gum and La 
Palma, entrance off White Star. Limit one tree per customer, not for commercial use. 
Hours: Monday through Saturday 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.�


